
NURSERY NEWSLETTER 
November 12, 2021 

Dear Families, 

Pumpkins have been the protagonists of our 
curriculum this week. After reading the book, 
“From Seed to Pumpkin, by Wendy Pfeffer and 
James Graham Hale and after watching a video 

related to the life cycle of pumpkins, we have reproduced a pumpkin 
path in our classroom The children have added the pumpkins you have sent from home to our 
pretend soil and completed the scene with leaves, vines and paper seeds. Please, have your 
child bring in his/her own pumpkin if you have not yet done so. We are trying to collect as 
many different shapes, colors and sizes and textures- there are so 
many out there. It makes them very proud to hold their special 
gift for the class at meeting time. 

The children have painted pumpkins at the easel and drawn 
beautiful pumpkin patches with tempera crayons and printed 
pumpkins with yellow, green, orange and white paint. 

We have also talked about what type of food we can make with 
pumpkins, like muffins, pies, soup, cookies and how you can roast 
the seeds in the oven. YUM! 

Enjoy your weekend, 

From, Grazia for the Nursery Team 

 

 


